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“Also, seek the peace and 
prosperity of the city to 
which I have carried you 

into exile. Pray to the 
Lord for it, because if 
it prospers, you too will 

prosper.” 

Jeremiah 29:7 

Your Generosity Matters to 
Many!

GR 2835 Dominican Republic Ministries
GR 2840 Dominican Republic Field Leader Support
GR 2841 Dominican Republic Special Projects
GR 2842 Dominican Republic Education
GR 2843 Dominican Republic Partnering Fund

To contribute to the missions ministry work in Dominican 
Republic, you can donate online on the www.cggc.org 
website or you can mail your donation to CGGC-Global 
Reach, PO Box 926, Findlay, OH 45839. Please be sure 
to earmark your donation by indicating one of the giving 
codes above. If you are already giving, we thank you, 
and if you are thinking about giving, now is a good time to 
make that decision of spiritual impact. Thank you and God 
Bless you!  G R A C I A S.

We regret to notify you that Pastor Brigida 
Trinidad passed away earlier last month after 
suffering from an open wound in her stomach 
that would not heal. Latino Ministries and all 
the Latino churches are lamenting this loss. 
She lived a life for the Lord and spent her days 
church planting. Caleb and I were able to visit 
her quite frequently in the weeks leading up to 
her passing while  also visiting with family and 
church members. 

Her vision and efforts have been honored in 
that the church continues on! This was her one 
concern.  She knew death was approaching 
and she was already preparing for the moment. 
She was at peace with this. The congregation 
recently purchased land with the help of 
Conference church donations and has since 
began construction.  The base is complete and 
is able to support up to 3 levels. Praise the Lord 
for this!

This specific neighborhood is an area that 
is growing and more people are moving in. 
People are constructing homes; beautiful 
homes and we believe this will be a 
neighborhood that is more financially stable in 
the coming years. I do believe the church here 
will minister to the families of higher incomes 
and this in itself is a blessing. The rich also 
recognize they need Jesus!
Written by Pastor Christina Acosta  
Latino Ministries Director




